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I oppose changing the current Oregon mail in ballot voting method. This method has 

proven itself to be valid, with little to no problems for years and years. Voting in 

person can result in barriers for many people and can negatively impact voter turn 

out. If it isn't broken, don't fix it! 

Thank you for your service and hard work,  

Phyllis Klein  


